
    

 

                 

279-281 George Street Phone: 02 6331 3923 

Bathurst NSW 2795 Fax: 02 6332 2305 

 
Email: bathurst-p.school@det. nsw.edu.au 

Website: www.bathurst-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
    Thursday, 27th September 2018 Term 3 Week 10 
 

Dear Parents, 

Congratulations to our Term 3 Green Award winners who had a special morning tea yesterday. They 

celebrated an outstanding term of work in their classrooms. Well done all. 

 

 

 

                                                  

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Zoe Dove KP, Holly Gillespie KG, Cooper Jones KG, Iydian Josh K-2C, Xavier Miller KJ, Max Naylor KG, 

Elena Noonan KJ, Umar Saeed KP, Skylar Baumgarten 1/2M, Darcy Clark K/1M, Isla Barnes K/1M,  Lara 

Glasgow 1S, Lucas Milne 1S, Xavier Pawsey 1M, Madalyn Robb 1M, Bridie Robinson 1M, Ruby Canham 2K, 

Riley Cooper 2K, Anneka Riepsamen 2M, Waniya Saeed 1/2M, Abby Steel-Phillips 2M, Salman Wally 2M, 

Chloe Ball 2/3S, Rhiannon Gilmore 2/3S Aidan O'Brien 2/3S, Bailey Poisel 3/4T, Nolan Stafford 3/4RN, Hayden 
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Wessling 3/4G, Kai Barclay 3/4B, Jasmin Beckers 4/5C, Alison Brown 4/5C, Emily Brown 3/4B, Elias Cutler 3/4B, 

Reuben Driscoll 3/4T, Hunter Fell 3/4I, Sienna Jessett 3/4RN, Samara Kandegedara 3/4I, Lucy Lynch 3/4G, Romy 

Trenerry 3/4T, Stephanie Wilson 3/4I, Omar Abdalla 5/6D, Kori Black 5-6N, Patrick Gillespie 5-6H, Sophie Lindsay 

5/6F, Thomas Miller 4/5C, Isabella Morris 5/6G, Lizzy Roberts 5/6A, Kyle Andrews 5-6N, Alex Brown 5/6F, Oliver 

Gumpert 5/6D, Benjamin Lloyd 5/6G, Tessy Morrison 5/6D and Boston Reynolds 5/6A. 

 
We have much to celebrate this term including an 

amazing School Concert, enjoyable Bookweek, Debating 

teams success, ‘Flannie for a Farmer’ day, District and 

Regional Athletics success, a terrific Father’s Day 

breakfast, the Choral Festival at the Opera House 

multiple sporting clinics, Eisteddfod participation with 

over 300 children attending, and the Infants Athletics 

Carnival. Wow! We have been busy. 

 

I hope everyone has an enjoyable holiday. Enjoy the 

beautiful weather and spending time with your 

loved ones. School resumes for staff and children 

on Monday 15th October, 2018. 

 

Our School Newsletter is uploaded every Thursday, 

so all parents receive information at the same time. 

Please refer to our website to download the weekly 

newsletter. 

 

 If any parent has any concern regarding any aspect 

of school life, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

Kate White 

Principal 

 

 

Infants Athletics Carnival 

 

What a beautiful day for the Carnival 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Canteen News 
The canteen is open Monday, Wednesday, Thursday & Friday. 

 

THROW AWAY YOUR OLD MENUS! 

 

Next term we have a new summer menu and have added some exciting new lunch items 

including: 

 Sweet chilli chicken noodle salad  

 Greek salad 

 Garden salad with the additional choice of chicken or tuna 

 Tropical chicken burger with cheese, pineapple, lettuce & mayo 

 Beef burger 

 

New recess choices: 

 Raisin toast (replacing finger buns) 

 Ham & pineapple pizza wrap 

 

Plus you can still get: 

 Toasted sandwiches  

 Noodle cups 

 

Thank you to all the Parents / Carers who have volunteered their time for next term. We 

know you will be rewarded with a smile on your child’s face when they see you in the 

canteen, plus we can’t run it without you! 

 

Remember, if you have any spare time (especially before lunch time), Caroline would love 

your help, plus your children would enjoy seeing you. To volunteer contact the school, ring 

Caroline on 6331 3275 or just drop in. 

 

Bathurst Public School P&C Canteen Committee. 

 

NEXT P&C MEETING  
 

The October P&C meeting will be held on: 

Wednesday 17th October 2018 
When: 7pm   Where: School staff room. 

 

The P&C is open to everyone and is a valuable link between the school and parents/carers. It 

also raises vital funds for much-needed resources to support student learning. More members are 

always welcome (and needed!) so please come along if you can make it and help us continue 

to build a strong and supportive BPS community for the benefit of our kids. 
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Clothing Pool 

 

 

The clothing pool will be open each Tuesday 2:30pm until 2:50pm or 

by texting; 
 
 

Rebecca:  0405 326 927 
 
 

Please send all donations of clothing to the office. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 Term 4  2018 
Week 1 Monday 15th October – Children K-6 Return 

 

Week 2 Tuesday 23rd October – Kinder Orientation evening 6pm  

Friday 26th October – Grandparents Day  

Friday 26th October – School Disco 

Week 3 Friday 2nd November – Year 6 Mini Fete 

Week 4 Monday 5th November – Smart Start  

Wednesday 7th November – Smart start  

Thursday 8th November – Year 1 and Year 2 to Featherdale 

Thursday 8th November – Friday 9th November – Year 4 Camp 

Week 5 Monday 12th November – Smart Start 

Wednesday 14th November – Smart Start 

Week 6 Monday 19th November – Friday 30th November – Swimming Program 

Monday 19th November – Friday 30th November – Life Education Van 

Monday 19th November – Smart Start 

Wednesday 21st November – Smart Start 

Wednesday 21st November – Saturday 24th November – Schools Spectacular 

Week 7 Monday 19th November – Friday 30th November – Swimming Program 

Monday 19th November – Friday 30th November – Life Education Van 

Monday 26th November – Smart Start 

Wednesday 28th November – Smart Start 

Week 8 Tuesday 4th December – Presentation Day BMEC 10am 

Wednesday 5th December – Year 6 to Year 7 Transition Day 

Wednesday 5th December – Year 6 Farewell 

Week 9 Friday 14th December – Reports Home 

Week 10 Wednesday 19th December – Last Day for Children and Staff 

 

 

 

 Term 3 2018 
Week 10 

24/9-30-9 

 Friday 28th Sept – Last Day of Term 
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BPS on Broadway USB 

on sale now $15 

 



 

 



 

 

 


